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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:

“These latest unemployment numbers underscore the real frustrations felt in households all across the Silver State. Nevadans are tired of the continuous cycle of economic brinksmanship that has only hindered our recovery efforts. They are desperate for job-creating policies that will help get them back on their feet, grow the economy, and strengthen the middle class.

“The financial repercussions of another crisis, like the one played out over the past few weeks, are far too great. It is past time to place ideology aside and do whatever it takes to help create jobs in our country,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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